
September 2023 

Provider Notification 
Re: Reno Ear Nose & Throat (ENT) Specialists 

Dear Providers, 

Molina Healthcare of Nevada is honored to announce that effective August 15, 2023, Courtney W. Garrett, 
MD Ltd., dba ENT Specialists, is a contracted partner in the Reno (Washoe) market. 

Reno ENT Specialists has a wealth of experience with four providers, including Dr. Courtney Garrett, 
Northern Nevada's only board-certified pediatric otolaryngologist. For further details, contact Reno ENT 
Specialists, 900 Ryland St., Reno, NV 89502; (775) 323-2157. 

Some of the services that they can provide include the following but not limited to: 

• On-Site CT Scanner
• Complicated pediatric ear, nose, and through problems
• Sinus surgery
• Rhinoplasty
• Thyroid and parathyroid surgery
• Allergies
• Ear infections
• Scar revisions
• Minor ambulatory procedures

Reno ENT Specialists is a welcome addition to the Molina Healthcare of Nevada network. 

Questions? 

We’re here to help. Contact your Provider Services Representative or email the Provider Services team at 
NVProviderRelations@MolinaHealthcare.com. 

Sincerely, 

Molina Healthcare of Nevada Provider Services 
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